
CHERWELL DISTRICT COUNCIL 

TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING ACT 1990 

VIRTUAL HEARING 

Opening on Friday 24th JUNE 2022 at 10:00 

Reason for Hearing 

Appeal by Greystoke Land Ltd against refusal of planning permission for 

Erection of up to 43 new homes, access from Station Road and associated 

works including attenuation pond 

Land North of Railway House, Station Road, Hook Norton, OX15 

5LS 

An Inspector appointed by the Secretary of State will chair a virtual 

Hearing date and time shown above to decide the appeal. The Hearing is 

expected to last 1 days. 

The Hearing was due to take place on 14th June 2022 however due to 

illness this was postponed, and the Hearing will now take place as a 

virtual Hearing via a Microsoft Teams meeting on the 24th June 2022 

starting at 10:00 AM 

Please contact the Council via the details below as soon as possible if you 

wish to attend the virtual Hearing. Once you have, the Council will send 

you a link to the Microsoft Teams meeting which can be accessed on the 

day of the Hearing. 

Members of the Public may attend the Hearing and, at the Inspector’s 

discretion, express their views. Documents relating to the appeal(s) can 

be viewed on the Councils online planning register 

https://planningregister.cherwell.gov.uk/ 

Planning Inspectorate References: APP/C3105/W/21/3278536 

Planning Application References: 21/00500/OUT 

Contact point at Cherwell District Council: Matthew Swinford, email: 

submit.appeal@cherwell-dc.gov.uk and matthew.swinford@cherwell-

dc.gov.uk Tel: 01295 221889/01295 227006 


